
 

 

 
 
 

School Panto Trip to Grand Opera House to see  

“Jack & the Beanstalk” 

 
Thursday 17th December 2015 

 

The children will be leaving Fishergate School at 12.30pm and all 

children will return back to school for pick up around 4.15pm 

approx. 

 

The cost of the Panto is £6.00 per child. 

 

Please complete the slip at the bottom of this flyer and return 

to school along with payment as soon as possible. 

 

Many thanks 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Reply Slip 

 

I give permission for my child to go to see “Jack & The Beanstalk” at the Grand Opera 

House on Thursday 17th December 2015. 

 

 

Name of Child………………………………………………………….Class Teacher……………………………………………… 

 

£6.00 per child.   (Cheques payable to Fishergate Primary School) 

 

 

Parent/Carer………………………………………………………………..(Please print name) 
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